
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          NEWS FLASH 

    
 

Winter Bugs 
At this time of year we start to see winter bugs arriving at the hospital.  Ward G3 is currently closed and C3, D8 
and N3 each have a bay closed.  Please be extra conscientious with hand hygiene especially when going onto 
wards to help reduce the risk of infection.  If you are unwell please stay at home and concentrate on getting 
better rather than come in to volunteer. 
 

                
Our book sale was a fantastic success, raising a massive £172.00! Thank you so much to Karen, Dorothy, Chris, 
Angie and Ian for making the book stall such a huge success. 
 

  
Mill Road Winter Fair (Cambridge) is a celebration of the area's community. It is always on the first Saturday in 
December, this year it will be held on 2nd Dec 2017. Preparations are now underway for another great Fair. It's 
an event created and run by people from the Mill Road area with almost everyone joining in and contributing 
something; community groups, faith centres, businesses, entertainers, residents, visitors ... everyone has 
something individual to contribute.  It is a great opportunity for Cambridge University Hospital Volunteer 
service to reach out to the local community and let them know what we do here and how they can join us. 

We will be running a stall in the marquee on Ditchburn place from 10.30 – 16.30 and would be most grateful for 
any volunteer support on the day. Many thanks.  If you think you will be able to help us please get in touch with 
us at volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk.  

Annual Reviews 

By now you should have received an email inviting you to an annual review/Christmas get-together.  If you 
haven’t already done so please could you let us know your availability?  Many thanks   

   

  

 
 

 Dates for the Diary – Coming up….. 
Mentoring Training                                               Thursday 23 November 09:30 – 12:30 
Volunteer Forum             Tuesday 5 December 16.00 – 17.00 
Please let us know if you’d like to attend or more information by emailing volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk  

Volunteering Opportunities 
Please let us know if you’d like more information by emailing volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk  

 Macmillan volunteers 

 Courtesy Bus and wheelchair volunteers 

3rd November 2017 
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